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UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

H.M. Craven 
Assistant Treasurer 
Finance Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Craven: 

Apr i I 27, 1981 

When speaking to you last Tuesday, Apri I 21st I requested the last 
actuarial study made of The University Pension Plan . May I please amend that 
request to ask for the last five actuarial studies done of the Plan. Thank you. 

Yours tru I y, 

Caro I e Cameron 
Uni on Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 
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